
Nickalus Holmes 

£orrespondence^^M| 
8/8/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07667.-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 9:49 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket no. 2025-201 1 1 Mayra Canto. 

106, Miami, Fl 33172 
10282 NW 9 St Circle# 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:19 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket no. 2025-2011 / Mayra Canto. 10282 NW 9 St Circle #106, Miami, Fl 33172 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: cielo511 (null) <cielo511@aol.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 11:11 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket no. 2025-2011 / Mayra Canto. 10282 NW 9 St Circle #106, Miami, Fl 33172 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Support for FPL’s Proposed Rate Adjustment 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

As a long-time customer of Florida Power & Light, I’m writing to express my support for FPL’s request 
for a rate adjustment. 

Over the years, I’ve seen FPL consistently deliver reliable service, even during severe weather events that 
often cripple other utilities. Their proactive investment in infrastructure, including storm hardening and 
clean energy sources like solar, has made a real difference in both service quality and environmental 
responsibility. 

I understand that rate changes are never easy decisions, but from my perspective as a customer, the value 
we get from FPL justifies the adjustment. We rely on a strong, resilient electric grid, especially in 
Florida’s climate. If this rate change helps ensure continued investment in modernization and clean 
energy, I believe it’s a responsible step forward. 
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FPL has also kept bills relatively low compared to the national average, despite making large-scale 
improvements. I’ve noticed their efforts to communicate clearly about where our money goes, and I 
appreciate the transparency. 

Ultimately, I want an electric utility that prepares for the future while keeping reliability high. If this rate 
adjustment helps achieve that, I support it. 

Sincerely 
M. Canto 
Sent from my iPhone 
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